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Happy April Fool’s Day, Easter, Earth Day, and spring weather. Spring is coming fast here 

at beautiful Tapatio and the Hill Country. 

 

Tapatio Ladies Club April Activities: 

 

WINE TIME WEDNESDAY APRIL 7TH. It is always the first Wednesday of every month. 

It is from 4:00-6:00 at the La Cascada Restaurant and Bar. The last two months we have 

been able to sit outside on the patio and it was lovely. Hopefully, we can do that again in 

April. Happy hour price drinks and half price nachos are on the menu….Come enjoy your 

favorite beverage and visit with friends. 

 

BOOK CLUB FRIDAY APRIL 2ND VIA zoom. The book that will be discussed this month 

is Salt to Sea by Ruta Sepetyz. If you want to join in a lively discussion, contact Diane 

Morrow at 830-537-4997 or e mail her at dbmorrow@aol.com and she will set you up for 

the zoom meeting. 

 

TAPATIO LADIES CLUB LUNCHEON AND PROGRAM WEDNESDAY APRIL 21ST. It 

will be in the Cibolo Room at the Resort. Social is at 11:00, program at 11:30, lunch at 

12:00 with a short meeting afterward. The program is Dr. Natasha Rangel, 

founder/president of S.A.V.E. Women’s Foundation. She is a domestic violence advocate, 

motivational speaker, life coach, realtor, and beauty consultant. She will be speaking on 

domestic violence and how we can address it, as it crosses many lives every day, even those 

that we know and love. 

 

The table decorations will be provided by Margaret Thompson and Teri Harlan. Thanks, 

Ladies. 

RSVP’s: 

We are encouraging you to use the Tapatio Resort app or get on the Tapatio Resort website 

and go to events to register. You can also sign up from Tapatio Talk. 

If you need help getting the Tapatio Resort app on your phone, I pad or computer, or need 

information on how to sign up on the website, contact Lisa or Bianca at 830-537-6229 and 

they can walk you through it.  Pretty handy. You can also e mail Kirby Jameson, one of the 

hospitality chairpersons, at kirbyjameson@gmail.com and she will register you. 

 

******Reservations to attend (RSVP) MUST BE received by Sunday noon APRIL 18TH    

******Cancellations must be in to Kirby by Tuesday APRIL 20TH at noon   

******If you are a Resort member, you MUST charge your meal or wine to your member 

number: this may change soon.  

******If you do not belong to the Resort, no problem at all, just bring a check or cash. 

(please try to have the exact change if cash) 
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******Your name will be on a list for check-in.  Please wear your masks unless seated, and 

only six persons will be seated at a table. We still need to be safe and cautious. 

 

The menu will be forthcoming.  

 

CHARITY: At the March meeting, the Ladies Club voted to give four Walmart gift 

certificates to four needy Kendall County families for Easter. The Hill Country Family 

Services staff will coordinate this with the families. 

Also, the Ladies Club gave donations to the Hill Country Daily Bread in memory of 

spouses (of members or former members:) Joe Pellish, Richard Varnado, Gary McElmury, 

and Byron Harrison. 

Scholarship applications will soon be screened and voted on by the scholarship committee. 

 

FUNDRAISING: Thanks to ALL of you who gave donations to the Tapatio Ladies Club 

fundraising drive that occurred the later part of December. It is people like you who make 

our Club successful. Over the last few months, the Club raised $12,850 for our charity 

fund. Thanks to our chairperson, Sharon Hurkmans for orchestrating this drive. 

 

SOCIAL: Penny Vincent always has information about upcoming great events and places 

to go to in and around Boerne and the Hill Country. She mentions them at all our 

luncheons. If you can’t attend the luncheon to hear these suggestions and need some ideas 

for yourself or visitors contact Penny at penny.vincent@yahoo.com 

Below are just a few events and suggestions coming up: 

 

**DIVA NIGHT on Main Street April 8th. Stores will be open from 5:00-9:00 with super 

discounts and refreshments. 

**BOERNE GARDEN CLUB ANNUAL PLANT SALE: Saturday April 24th 9:00-2:00 at 

Fair Oaks Ranch and Country Club at 7900 Fair Oaks Parkway. After this last cold spell, 

we all need some new plants to spruce everything back up. Proceeds support Boerne 

projects and scholarships. 

**VOLUNTEER OPPORTUNITY: If you would like to volunteer for a day, or just 

occasionally the Boerne Visitor’s Center would love to have you. What fun, and a great 

way to learn Boerne, too. Contact Jeanette Teague at Jeanette@visitboerne.org. 

 

It is time to elect some new Tapatio Ladies Club officers. There are two openings, President 

and First Vice President, and TLC by-laws state that the proposed candidates selected by 

the nominating committee need to be announced to all general members prior to the 

meeting in which they are voted on, which is the April meeting coming up. The proposed 

candidate for TLC president is Linda Ferris. The proposed candidate for First Vice 

President (in charge of programs) is Becca Munsch. Nominations can also be taken from 

the floor.  

 

LADIES GOLF 

If you are interested in ladies golf, the main play is on Tuesdays and Thursdays. They have 

so much fun and fellowship.  For more information, call the Resort pro shop at 830-537-4197 

OR get with a golf friend and they will guide you. 
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CARE AND CONCERN:  

 If you know of someone who is ill or needs support, contact our care and concern person, 

Judy Tapia at 830-357-0374 text or call, or home at 830-331-9127, or e mail her at 

judysews4u@gvtc.com 

She will send cards from the TLC, orchestrate meals, etc. or do whatever is needed. She 

sends out information as she gets it, so please keep her informed. 

 

NEWSLETTER AND PUBLICITY:   

If you want something special presented in the newsletter, contact Jann at 537-4024 or 

turnbowj@gvtc.com.  Can call or text at 210-844-7821 also. 

 

HAPPY BIRTHDAY TO ALL TLC APRIL BIRTHDAY LADIES 
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